
 

August 25, 2023 
 
Dear residents, families, friends and staff, 
 

We regret to inform you that we have 1 additional staff member 
who has tested positive for COVID.  

 
We suggest you postpone your visit if you have ANY cold or flu symptoms or experiencing any other 
illness.  

• A mask must be worn that covers the nose and mouth while walking throughout the building. 

• Maintain social distancing from other individuals. 

• We discourage visits if you had an encounter with a potentially positive or COVID positive 
individual or if any new onset of illness exists.  

 
We will continue to test residents and staff as outlined by DHHS and adhere to guidance presented from 
them. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kindly, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 
St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 
29 Providence Ave 
Berlin, NH 03570 
(Direct Line) (603) 935-4735 
(Main Line) 603-752-1820 


